
Meet Mr. Richman
Room 12

I am from Philadelphia, 
Pennsylvania; and this will be my 8th 
year teaching at Prince Hall 
Elementary. I graduated from 
Shippensburg University, and 
achieved my master’s degree from 
Holy Family.

I am married to my wife, 
Naomi, who is a food scientist. We 
live in the Philadelphia suburbs with 
our two children Hannah and 
Alexander.   My time outside of 
school is spent spending time with 
family, exercising and watching our 
Philadelphia sports teams.

 I am so very excited to teach 
each child to love reading and math 
in a creative and hands-on approach.

This year will be great!
 

Second

Contact Information-
Email- prichman@philasd.org

215-400-3691

You can also send a message to 
myself on classdojo.

Dear Parents/Guardians,
This year second grade will be 

utilizing ClassDojo. The 
ClassDojo program makes it very 
easy for you to contact me and 

track your child’s behavior 
throughout the day. We will also 
have a behavior calendar that 
goes home each day with your 
child. By using these behavior 

systems it makes for a fabulous 
year! 

Meet Mrs. Dunn
Mrs. Dunn is our classroom 
assistant for 2nd grade. 
She will help students in 
small groups and 
throughout our lessons. 
She has a love for learning 
and cannot wait to instill 
that in our students. 

mailto:prichman@philasd.org


IMPORTANT THINGS TO KNOW
1. Projects- Your child will several “at home projects,” that will count 
towards their social studies and writing grades. These projects allow 
families to work together while learning at the same time. Projects 
include- “All About Me,” “African-American and Women History 
projects.

2. Communication Folders- Your child will have a folder that will 
come home daily. This folder will have their homework, any 
communication from the teachers, and a behavior calendar. Please 
note- These folders are not checked by the teachers. Each 
student is responsible for putting their homework in the folder 
and for turning in any notes you send to their homeroom 
teacher. 3. ATTENDANCE/LATENESS- School starts at 9:00 am. Attendance is 
very important. In the case they are absent please send in a doctor’s 
note or get an absence form from the office to excuse the absence. 
We eat breakfast from 8:30 AM-8:45 AM in our cafeteria. If your child 
comes after 9:00 they will not be able to eat breakfast as we have 
begun instruction and food has been collected. Our lunch time is 
11:45-12:30 pm. 

4. DOJO- Please join and check dojo often. We will send a lot of 
information on there and it is a great way for us to keep you updated 
on your student. On dojo you are able to message both teachers. 

PARENT CONTACT INFORMATION- Please fill out and return.

Parent name- _______________________
Student Name- _____________________

Cell phone- ____________    Email- ______________

Best way to contact you-      ______ cell     _______ email

BACK TO 
SCHOOL 
NIGHT

Thurs, 9/11
4-6pm


